FOR THE SAFE TRANSPORT OF BABIES
The Foundation for Healthy Newborns is looking for sponsors for the purchase of a special device, the main aim of which is to raise the quality of the equipment of the Department of Obstetrics and Gynaecology of the Clinical Center of the University of Pécs and to promote the professional training of the staff. The current goal is to purchase a transport incubator, which will be supported by the dance night on 18 June, direct donations are also welcomed. 
 
For fundraising details: https://pte.hu/hu/inkubator


